
 
 
 
Information on Community Social Services tentative agreements now available 

The Community Social Services Bargaining Association (CSSBA) is pleased to announce that a tentative 
agreement has been reached for the renewal of Community Social Services collective agreements 
including Aboriginal Services, Community Living and General Services with the Community Social 
Services Employers’ Association (CSSEA). 
 
Full details and highlights of what was negotiated are now available including: 

• CSS 2019-2022 Comprehensive Report 

• CSS 2019-2022 Highlights – Community Living and General Services 

• CSS 2019-2022 Table Attachment 

• CSS 2019-2022 Highlights – Aboriginal Services 
 
The CSSBA Negotiating Committee is encouraging members to attend ratification meetings in the 

coming weeks as a full explanation of wages and compensation will be provided.  

Details of ratification meetings and the voting process will be sent by your union. 

The CSSBA Negotiating Committee is recommending that members vote YES to accept the terms of the 

tentative agreements. 

Visit the CSS Fair Deal website to find more bargaining information and resources. 
http://www.cssfairdeal.ca/ 
 
Please share this email with your co-workers and encourage members to sign up to receive emails from 
their union by contacting: 
 
 
 
 
 
In solidarity, 
 
The CSSBA Negotiating Committee 
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